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The Master’s Message 
Greetings Brethren, I hope this finds you well. Since 
our last newsletter, we have had lots going on in the 
Lodge. First and foremost, I’d like to let everyone 
know that the old red carpet is gone! Through 
fundraising, donations from our Lodge Brothers, and 
help from the appendant bodies that also use our 
lodge building, we have now installed a clean, new 
blue carpet throughout the upstairs of the Lodge. If 
you haven’t been in already to see it, you have a 
great chance this coming Tuesday, April 16, as we 
raise two new brothers to Master Masons. The meal 
starts at 6:00 PM and the degrees start at 7:00 PM. 
These won’t be the first degrees conferred on the 
carpet, we had an Entered Apprentice degree last 
Tuesday, initiating one new Brother. 

If you are at the Lodge and see Brothers Skinner, 
Babb or Sabey be sure to thank them for all of their 
hard work in getting the carpet done and all of the 
other improvements to our foyer and lobby. 

This year has been so busy! We have had degree 
work every month this year. We will continue to work to improve on our 
communications to you. We would love to have a strong turnout for every degree. 
Brother Markee has been doing great work in our kitchen at every function and you 
don’t want to miss his food. 

Grand Lodge week was in March and Greeneville Lodge was well represented. We 
had at least 12 Brothers attend to represent us in the Grand York Rite as well as in the 
Grand Lodge. Companion Joe Byrd was elected Right Excellent Grand Scribe in the 
Grand Chapter. Companion Robin Wilhoit was installed as the Excellent Grand 
Sentinel for the Grand Chapter. Companion John Sayne was installed as 
Illustrious Grand Steward and Grand Pancake Maker in the Grand Council. 
Companion Doyle Skinner received the Grand Council Youth Leadership 
Award and Sir Knight Joe Byrd received the Knight Commander of the 
Temple, the second highest award from the Grand Encampment of Knights 
Templar. Congratulations to all of you for your accomplishments. 

Fraternally,

Dwayne Wells, WM
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Pictured: 

Dwayne Wells 
Worshipful Master
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Grand Lodge 2019 

The Greeneville Masonic Bodies were well represented at Grand Lodge this year.  Pictured below 
are members of Greeneville who were elected and appointed as Grand York Rite officers this year.  
Companion Joe Byrd was elected Right Excellent Grand Scribe for the Grand Chapter of Royal Arch 
Masons, Companion John Sayne was appointed Illustrious Grand Steward for the Grand Council of 
Cryptic Masons, and Companion Robin Wilhoit was appointed Excellent Grand Sentinel for the 
Grand Chapter of Royal Arch Masons.  This is Companion Sayne and Companion Wilhoit’s first time 
serving as Grand officers. Companion Doyle Skinner received the Grand Council Cryptic Mason 
Youth Leadership award for his years of service as a Boy Scout Leader.  Sir Knight Joe Byrd 
received the Knight Companion of the Temple award for his dedication to Freemasonry and service 
to the community. 
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Joe Byd 

Right Excellent Grand Scribe


Grand Chapter R.A.M

John Sayne

Illustrious Grand Steward


Grand Council Cryptic Masons

Robin Wilhoit

Excellent Grand Sentinel


Grand Chapter R.A.M
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Changing of the Carpet 
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Our next issue will be sent in June 2019. 
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Find us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/GreenevilleYorkRite

Be sure to check out the Grand Council Cryptic Masons of 
Tennessee’s new Facebook Page 

  
https://www.facebook.com/Grand-Council-Cryptic-Masons-of-

Tennessee-397619850771917/ 
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